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TMCC and UNLV are live and working with the new system as the start of the semester draws closer.

Progress is being made on the implementation of R25, the new room scheduling software.  Information has been successfully loaded into R25 from SIS, however there are a few issues still to be worked out.
 Admissions has been working on the setup and testing of the web application for new students.

Module leads at all institutions continue to meet on Monday afternoons.

Project leads for all institutions continue to meet at least once a week.

GBC had its iNtegrate  Module Leads meeting on Friday,  August 6th, Friday, August 13th, and Friday, August 20th.  The next scheduled meeting is September 10th.
Consultants from all modules have been at GBC working with the teams here.  This is a change from the original implementation plan, as not visits to Elko were originally scheduled by the consultants.

Student Records IDP sessions concluded this week.
Student Financials have completed setups for tuition calculation, cashiering, refunds, and late fees.

Once Peoplesoft is live, students will receive the majority of the communications between themselves and the college via email.  Students will be able to do many tasks on-line that they now do in person at the college.

Training for the Security Module occurred the week of August 16th, and GBC can now set up users in the IDP database and also reset passwords.

Cindy Hyslop and Linda Uhlenkott have joined the GBC iNtegrate team as faculty representatives.

Another session of Query (Peoplesoft reporting tool) training will be held for additional iNtegrate team members the week of September 27th. 

